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The amendment to modify the time of notification of “at least” 24 is an improvement and I support
this amendment.
However, as it pertains to removal of belongings of those who are unhoused, the changes offer no
benefit to those who have had their belongings taken because those who are on public properties
continue to receive no notice by HART, save the potential for very rare occasions, and our
community members have reported that they do not store their belongings  even when they have
asked or prove to have taken belongings to storage on the rare occasion they indicate they will store.
This is a violation of the municipal code regarding giving notice, which is being addressed, and
storage in the municipal codes.




